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Stoughton Utilities donates $1000 to the Stoughton Wellness Coalition 
 

Stoughton Utilities employees Brian Erickson and Brian Hoops recently presented the Stoughton Wellness 

Coalition with a $1,000 to help sponsor their biannual “Med Drop” medication disposal and sharps collection 

event.  The Stoughton Wellness Coalition partners with a national pharmaceutical take back initiative to provide 

area residents with a safe avenue to dispose of unused prescription medications in order to keep them out of the 

groundwater supply.  This donation was funded by the Stoughton Wastewater Utility, which will directly 

benefit as fewer prescription medications are flushed into the sanitary sewer system.  

 

# # # 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding area, and 

wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


